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Watts Remy

From: Carol Hilsenteger <cmhilsenteger@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 10:08 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB931 and SB926

Chair Dembrow and members of the committee:   
We lived at Nedonna Beach, Oregon for 12 years.  We decided to move out of the area because of the clear cutting 
being done behind our home. and the helicopter spraying being done above our water source, Jetty Creek.  All efforts to 
stop this spraying were heard on deaf ears, even from Tillamook County representatives and Rockaway Beach council 
members.  We think it is time for the state legislature to get serious about these ongoing problems that affect the lives 
of the people living in this area, as well as other areas in Oregon. 
 
The health and welfare of Oregonians should rank above the profits of the lumber companies.  Stronger regulations, 
such as those in Washington and California, need to be put in place in Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
Merl and Carol Hilsenteger 
724 S. E. Saint Andrews Lane 
Dallas, Oregon 97338 
503-751-1475 


